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August 23, 2018 

Bulletin No. 10-2018 

To: NISS Member Companies 

Re: NISS Edit Tool Enhancement – Fast Track Utility 

In a continued effort to provide you with edit tools to assist in your statistical reporting activities, we are 
happy to announce the Fast Track Utility is now available on our website at www.niss-stat.org. This 
enhancement was developed with extensive input from the NISS Technical Advisory Committee.    

Fast Track is a quarterly report in which NISS collects data from the top Homeowners and Automobile 
writers in each state. We then combine the data with other Statistical Agents and send it to State Insurance 
Departments. We also sell these combined reports for a nominal fee to companies that are interested in 
comparing their experience against the industry. 

We have developed a Fast Track Utility for two purposes. The first is to help companies that report Fast 
Track data to NISS review and verify their data prior to submission to NISS. These companies can find a 
database with their Fast Track historic data loaded in their Company Correspondence page.  

The second purpose of this Utility is for companies that purchase the Fast Track Reports from NISS. We 
have placed a blank database on the NISS website for a company’s individual use, where they can import 
their company data into the database and compare it to industry data. The blank utility and documentation 
can be downloaded from the Fast Track Utility page from the Edit Tools menu item on the NISS website.  

If you are interested in purchasing Fast Track reports or would like more information on this helpful 
database, please contact us at questions@niss-stat.org.  

NISS is pleased with this edit tool enhancement and hope you will be, too, as initial feedback has been 
very positive!  Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or thoughts about this new feature. 

Very truly yours, 

Theresa A. Szwast 
President & CEO 


